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1. What would be Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) resource plan for the period 
2025 through 2034 using the prior resource planning process, including the use of an 
econometric demand model and the TIGER program to determine probabilistic LOLP as 
described in the Utility’s 2024 Ten-Year Site Plan. As part of your response, provide the 
following information for each year of the period and a comparison of these values to the 
resource plan generated by FPL’s new resource planning process using the SLOLP 
methodology: 

a. Schedule 5 
b. Schedules 6.1 and 6.2 
c. Schedules 7.1 and 7.2 
d. Schedule 8 
e. Schedule 9 
f. LOLP and Expected Unserved Energy 

2. Refer to your response to Staffs Data Request #1, Question No. 58 (Reliability). The values 
referenced in your response were not included in the Excel file, as expected. Please resubmit 
the Excel file with these values included. 


